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The Work Group for Revising the Bylaws and Constitution has been working 
diligently to put together recommendations for changes necessary for the 
Bylaws and Constitution of the Academic Senate to be congruent and reflect 
the will of the body. This includes cross-walking approved changes to the 
Bylaws with existing language in the Constitution, clarification of positions, 
Senate committees, and process as discussed by the body.  

 

The last time the Constitution and Bylaws were reviewed we did not finish the 
discussion or action on the Constitution beyond the ASEC expansion and 
added associate representation changes.  Therefore, there are still 
outstanding items from the last work group we need to address, and they will 
be brought forward to the body as well. 

  

The results of our discussion of agenda item: Senate Area Reapportionment: 
Taskforce Report and Recommendations will also be incorporated as 
appropriate. 

  

We plan to bring our final work group recommendations forward during the 
April 30th meeting (which leaves one meeting after [May 7th] for potential 
action).  


